
Lakeville Open Space Committee                 August 6, 2009            7:00 p.m.  
 
 
Members present:  Brian Reynolds, Don Foster, Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder 
Members absent:  Mike Renzi, Jaime Velasquez, Joan Morton 
 
Minutes for June and July read. Don moved to approve; Brian seconded. 
 
Don will call Cindy to create a forwarding address from openspace@lakevillema.org to 
open.space@lakevillema.org. 
 
Reviewed suggestions from Nancy Durfee for inclusion in plan: reference to Source 
Water Assessment Program and Urban Forestry in Section 4, the Mass Outdoors 2006  
Statewide Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan in  Analysis of Needs, and reference 
to Environmental Justice in Section 3.   
 
Committee reviewed the Open Space Parcel matrix. 
 
Committee is to have revisions to Linda by August 20. 
 
Neighborhood trees: Frank Sholz thinks he has the largest tree in Lakeville. A “largest 
tree” contest was mentioned as a possible way of raising interest. 
Linda is working on a formula for estimating the number of developed and developable 
parcels. 
 
At 9:50 Don moved to adjourn; Brian seconded. 
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